
Your comments will be gratefully received and will help improve the quality of 
our final project design, including proposed hedgerow planting and biodiversity 

enhancement, and inform related proposals for a Community Benefit Fund. 

We plan to continue our consultation with second local exhibition early next year, before 
submitting our application. The second exhibition will show information on the final 

project design and the results of studies that went into this.  

This will also be the time when the local community and stakeholders can provide 
feedback on this process and their thoughts on the final project prior to submission.

NEXT STEPS
Today’s event is part of a series of public consultations 

intended to provide information to the community 
and gather feedback about the draft proposals for 

the Cossans Solar & BESS Development. 

Feedback
Please take the time  

to complete the  
feedback form 

Visit our website 
The project website xxx will be 
updated with online versions of 

the information presented today




